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The	May	meeting	of	the	Fire	Commissioners	was	called	to	order	at	1	PM	by	Commissioner	Hadley.		
Commissioner	Brenda	Nailor	was	also	present	(a	quorum)	with	Chairman	Mycock	not	present.		Two	
members	of	the	public	were	present.		Chief	Olsen	was	unable	to	attend	as	he	was	called	away	on	a	
medical	emergency.	
	
No	one	spoke	during	the	public	comment.	
	
Commissioner	Hadley	reported	that	two	fire	equipment	companies	have	been	in	contact	with	the	
Department	about	new	trucks.	
	
As	there	was	no	further	business,	at	1:15	PM,	Commissioner	Hadley	made	a	motion	to	close	the	
meeting.		Commissioner	Nailor	seconded	his	motion.		The	motion	was	passed	unanimously	and	the	
meeting	closed.			
	
	

Respectfully	submitted	
	

Thomas	W.	Hadley	
Member,	Board	of	Fire	Commissioners	

	


